
 
 

Quality Improvement Coaching Conference (LCH QUICC) 
 

Charlotte, NC 
 

Call for Projects 
 

 The conference will be held primarily at the Hilton Charlotte Center City, hosted by Carolinas 

HealthCare System’s Levine Children’s Hospital in Charlotte, NC, September 13 – 15, 2017.  

 

 Mead Johnson Nutrition will fund the cost of travel and expenses for all participants whose 

projects are accepted. 

 

 Fellows and junior faculty (within 7 years of fellowship) from Neonatology divisions within 

ACGME-accredited fellowship training programs are invited to submit projects.  More than 

one fellow or junior faculty member from your institution may submit a project however 

attempts will be made to include a wide variety of individuals from different programs. 

 

 We encourage project submissions at all stages of development.  QI novices and/or early 

projects are welcome to apply. 

 

 Projects may have been previously published or presented elsewhere.  However, new, 

expanded, or supplemented work is encouraged.   

 

 For more information, see your Neonatology Division or Training Program Director, your 

Mead Johnson representative, or contact Sarah Mabus at sarah.mabus@carolinashealthcare.org.  

 

 You will receive an acknowledgment email upon receipt of your application.  Please call us at 

704-381-2273 if you do not receive this reply. 
 

 

Email completed project submission form to: 

 

Sarah Mabus, MLA 

Center for Advancing Pediatric Excellence 

Carolinas HealthCare System - Levine Children’s Hospital 

sarah.mabus@carolinashealthcare.org  

 

Submissions must be received by May 26, 2017 
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